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Pursuant to the mandate of DepED Order No. 54, s. 2013 on School-Based Feeding
Program and in compliance with the Division Action Plan and the latest directive from DepED-
Regional Office, a Multi-Stakeholder Partnership Workshop will be conducted on May 23, 2014,
1PM at the Capitol Dome, Provincial Capitol Complex, Virac, Catanduanes. :

The activity is primarily intended to reach out more participation from external
stakeholders in the School-Based Feeding Program of the department.

The OIC-ASDS, all Public Schools District Supervisors, Division Feeding Focal Person,
Members of Division SBFP-TWG are enjoined to attend.

Invited to attend are the Provincial Governor, selected members of the Sangguniang
Panlalawigan, Municipal Mayors, MSWD Officers, MHN Officers, Representatives from
Jollibee Group Foundation, and other Stakeholders.

Four representatives from Health and Nutrition Section of DepED-Central Office and
Two representatives from DepED-Regional Office will be coming to facilitate the proceedings.

A total of about 70 participants are expected to come.

Travel expenses of DepED participants and the cost of lunch of 30 core group members
and one snack of 70 participants shall be charged against Division MOOE/INSET/SBFP Funds,
subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

For guidance and compliance of all concerned.

JOSE L. DONCILLO, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendentk



